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NOTICE 
 
The Board of Education has not yet made available their Special Purpose Local Option Sales 
Tax (SPLOST) Schedule for fiscal year 2023 as required by Official Code of Georgia 
Annotated §48-8-141. This SPLOST Schedule is required to be posted on a searchable 
website provided by the Georgia Department of Audits and Accounts. 
 
The SPLOST Schedule will be posted by the Georgia Department of Audits and Accounts as 
soon as it is made available by the Board of Education. 
 


